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Question 
1. Can you tell me how many Scottish Ambulance Service staff members were suspended from duty 

between 1 August 2023 and 1 August 2024?  

2. Can you tell me how the total number of Scottish Ambulance Service staff members not working 

because of suspension on 1 August 2024?  

3. Can you tell the me total number of Scottish Ambulance Service staff who had been suspended for 

more than a year on 1 August 2024?   

 
 
Answer 
1. Can you tell me how many Scottish Ambulance Service staff members were suspended from duty 

between 1 August 2023 and 1 August 2024? 11 

 

2. Can you tell me how the total number of Scottish Ambulance Service staff members not working 

because of suspension on 1 August 2024? 6 

 

3. Can you tell the me total number of Scottish Ambulance Service staff who had been suspended for 

more than a year on 1 August 2024?  <5 

 

For the given data, you will see that some of the figures are shown as less than five, please note that 

this figure has been suppressed because the statistical value is less than five. The Scottish Ambulance 

service has a duty, under the Data Protection Act to avoid directly or indirectly revealing any personal 

details. It is therefore widely understood that provision of statistics on small numbers, five or less are 

statistically suppressed upon disclosure. 

 


